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Understanding your concern for medical businesses and for providing care for the 

people of Oregon, I oppose this bill in its present form.  It is justifiable that a medical 

business that has provided education & sign-on bonuses for new hires would want a 

contract for those employees to stay at their business for a period of time.  However, 

after that the employee should be allowed to make a change of employment that 

might be the best for their career goals or to benefit their family’s needs or even an 

adjustment that would allow a different schedule to care for elderly parents, etc.  If 

they are even in the same area, it would not decrease the number of that type of 

medical needs for the residents in the area. 


